
South River Water Customers Notice 

WATER MAIN BRAKE 

Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
This is a CodeRed message from the Village of South River.  A water 

main brake has occurred on Marie Street at Highway 124.  Water service 

to the area will be temporarily turned off while repairs are being made. 

THIS WILL AFFECT PROPERTIES LOCATED ON Marie Street West 

of Hwy 124 to Lincoln Street.  A boil water advisory will be 

issued to the affected area until further notice. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while this 

necessary work is completed.    


